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Téna koe John

Thank you for your email of 28 November 2023 to the Ministry for Ethnic Communities (the
Ministry) requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA):

. ..May I kindly request org chart of your team who deal with OIA Act request.

1. How many OIA Act request you have received from 1st Jan 2023 to 28 Nov
2023. Also are able to provide the status of how many request[s] you have
delayed in reply and how many you required extension of time to response...

In response to part 1 of your request, | refer you to the Ministry’s response, dated 21 April
2023, to your previous request (OlA2223-0674 refers). Page 3, appendix 1 of this response
shows the Ministerial Services team that are responsible for responding to OIA requests.

The Ministry has received 41 departmental OIA requests between 1 January 2023 and 28
November 2023. Of these, 2 requests required an extension, in line with section 15A(1) of
the OIA. In accordance with Section 28(4)(a) of the OIA, the Ministry responds to all OIA
requests as soon as is reasonably practicable.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of our response
to your request. Information about how to contact the Ombudsman’s office is available at:
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone: 0800 802 602.

Please note, due to the public interest in our work, the Ministry may publish responses to
requests for official information on our website, shortly after the response has been sent. If
you have any queries about this, please feel free to contact our Ministerial Services team:
ministerial@ethniccommunities.govt.nz.

Nga mihi

Edward Firth
Director of Ministerial Services
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